
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 1:40 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I am begging for no increase to electricity rates. I am a single senior living in a fixed income
and I am struggling to pay the high rates now. I will not be able to afford food if the rates
increase. Please do not raise the rates. Entegrus does not need more money but us financially
strapped customers need a break. Thank you!!

Name: Lorna Connoy

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




